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Attn: Rob  Flude 

Basketball Australia 
(Cc: Bron Madigan) 
 
 
11 February 2019 
 
 
Re: Email Sign-On Implementation 

 

 

Dear Rob 

 

Email sign-on is a piece of functionality within the FSP system that was 
developed and rolled out in 2015. Clients have been upgrading to this 
form of client/member/administrator login wholeheartedly as a sport, 
or in stages seasonally. 
 
We have now been phasing out the old numerical username/password 
method of login for a number of years for all clients, with the successful 
completion of the Aussie Hoops project to move to email sign-on being 
the most recent for basketball.  
 
With the focus now heavily on the sport’s upgrade to the GameDay 
Platform this year, this old method will no longer be supported in The 
Basketball Network and neither will there be future development on it. 
 
It is therefore a requirement nationally that email sign-on be in place on 
FSP in order for the mapping of data between the two platforms to be 
possible. 
 
Given the seasonality of the sport, we request that all remaining 
databases nationally be upgraded to email sign-on by the end of Q1, 
2019, in order to meet the requirements of the upgrade project. 
 
The team at SportsTG is committed to making the transition as smooth 
as possible for you and will work closely with BA & all impacted States in 
order to do so. 
 
We look forward to working with you on this project. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sophie Downie 
Director of Account Management  


